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From:

Sent:
To:
Cc:
Subject:

Daniel Burgess <dan.b@tlb.sympatico.ca>
Sunday, March 14, 2010 4:54 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
cftcfeedback@fxdd.com
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear sir,
I am against reducing the levrage on forex accounts. Please leave the rules the way they are.
RIN 3038-AC61
Dan B.


